
     
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

August 19, 2022 
(5:00 PM) 

 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Honorable Council Member Randy DeFoor, Chair of the 2022 Value 
Adjustment Board hereby cancels the 2022 Value Adjustment Board Organizational Meeting on 
Wednesday, August 24, 2022, at 1:00 PM.  The Board was to be assembled to organize for the 2022 
Value Adjustment Board Year. 
 
 
Please contact any member of the VAB Staff, at (904) 255-5124, for additional information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RD/hrp 
 
 
 
cc:  Council Members/Staff      

 Margaret M. “Peggy” Sidman, VAB Clerk     
 Merriane Lahmeur, Chief of Legislative Services Division   
 Jeff Clements, Chief of Research 
 Kim Taylor, Council Auditors Office 

   William Jeter, Jr., VAB Attorney 
   Tiffiny Pinkstaff, Attorney for Property Appraiser   
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